
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

59 Eastern Main Road, Barataria  

 

Tel/Fax:(868) 675-4709 

E-mail: admin@ccbi.org 

 

Website: www.ccbi.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You  can call  

 

or visit  our office  

 

Monday to Friday  

   

8am—4pm 



COLLEGE  PROFILE 

 

Pastor (Senior, Youth, Family, Children, 

Worship, Executive, Discipleship, etc.)

Para-church Leader and Staff, Teacher, 

Missionary, Non-Profit Leader and Staff, 

Community Organizer, Church Leader 

(Elder/Deacon, Small Group, Men's and 

Women's Ministries, etc.), Ministry Lead-

er, Marketplace Leader. 

 
PROGRAM OVERVIEW 

 
Those with diverse callings and are 
interested  in receiving training in 
core Old Testament  subjects. 

ENTRY REQUIREMENTS 

 
• Ability to read and write English 

Language fluently 
 
• Born again  Christian experience. 

Would you like to develop your 
personal knowledge of the Bible, 
theology and spirituality? Are you 
looking for a recognized qualifica-
tion but can’t study on site? CCBI 
can help you make this dream a 
reality. 
 
Then Distance Learning is for you. 
You can choose the type of learn-
ing and qualification that suits 
your short or long-term needs. 

Caribbean College of the Bible 

International (CCBI) and semi-

nary, with Jesus Christ as the 
focus of its life, work and wor-
ship. We offer cutting-edge 
training and preparation for the 
ministry, mission and market-
place.  
 

Graduates from CCBI can be 
found in most areas of society 
having developed academically, 
spiritually and personally. Stu-
dents go on to work in the Church, 
in politics, the media, the police, 

DISTANCE LEARNING 

WHO WILL BENEFIT 

Old Testament Studies (1) presents a 

comprehensive study from Genesis to 

Jeremiah in preparation for Christian 

service. We shall spend time examining 

books of the Law, History, Major Proph-

ets, and the nation’s  response to same. 

DURATION OF COURSE 

     The duration of this course is           

Six (6) months. 

EMPLOYMENT / EMPOWERMENT 
OPPORTUNITIES 


